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LUNCH:   

Choice of: Chicken Patty or Meatloaf, 

Mashed Potatoes w/ Gravy, Corn, Pears, 

Apple, Hot Roll & Milk OR Salad Bar, 

Corn, Pears, Apple, Hot Roll & Milk 

 

TUESDAY'S LUNCH: 

Choice of: BBQ Bacon Cheeseburger 

Nachos or Turkey Burger, Salad, 

Cowboy Beans, Grapes, Applesauce & 

Milk OR Salad Bar, Cowboy Beans, 

Grapes, Applesauce, Cornbread & Milk 

 

THE ZONE: 

Study Groups 

Rolling Readers 

Sum Dog Club 

Computer Lab 

Pets & Wii Wed. 

 

Pennies for Patients: 

 

When someone has a blood cancer, they 

have to go through treatment for a long 

time-sometimes as long as three years, 

or more! Did you know that some of the 

treatments for blood cancers are 

chemotherapy, radiation & bone marrow 

transplant? Keep up the good work 

bringing in those coins & online 

donations-together we're making a 

difference not someday, but today! 

 

6th grade: Mrs. Wasser's Encore is in 1st 

place. Mr. Jenkins moved into 2nd place. 

Mrs. Fairbanks is in 3rd & Mrs. Fike's in 

4th place. 

7th grade Mrs. Dwyer's Encore is in 1st 

place, Mrs. Lloyd is in 2nd , Mr. Page is 

in 3rd place, Mrs. Driskell's is in 4th & 

Mrs. White's is in 5th 

 

8th grade: Mrs. Hawks Encore is in 1st 

place, Ms. Oathout's is in 2nd place, 

Mrs. Callaway is in 3rd, Mr. Adams & 

Mrs. Crouch's classes are tied for 4th 

place 

 

WINTER/SPRING SPORTS: 

 

 
 

Any 6th, 7th, or 8th boys interested in 

playing tennis there's a sign up sheet in 

the office. 

 

Any 6th, 7th or 8th grader interested in 

track. There will be a short track meeting 

after school on Thursday. Please make 

sure you have a physical, if you have not 

done so. First practice is March 13th! 

 

OFFICE: 

Don't forget to sale your fundraiser & 

return tickets to the office EVERY 

DAY!!! 

 

FCA members the Newsboys concert is 

this Thursday, Feb. 23rd. Cost is $8.00. 

Sign-up & return the concert fee to save 

your place by today. First come will be 

the first to go! 

 

All students this is your reminder there 

is to be NO cell phone use during school 

hours!! All phone calls are to be made in 

the office!  

 

Yearbooks are now on sale thru April 

13th for $15.00. Please bring $$ to the 

office! 



 

Students: Please remember when coming 

to the office you need to enter & exit 

thru the nurses office. Students are not 

allowed to use the entry way emergency 

doors. 

 

FCA Power-Packed camp is April 1st & 

2nd. Please see Mrs. Fike to sign-up!! 

 

FCA Thursday morning @ 7:00 in Mrs. 

Fike's room 

 

Showing @ The Regent Theater this 

weekend is Split. Show times are 

Thursday & Friday @ 7:00 p.m. & 

Saturday & Sunday @ 2:00 & 7:00 p.m. 

 

Attention Teachers: Slab duty for this 

week is Mrs. Hawks & Mrs. Driskell 

 

Have a Great Day!! 

 

 


